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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Crossroads High School
Address:
205 N. Alder Avenue 
Granite Falls, WA 98252

Contact:
(360) 283-4407 
http://schools.gfalls.wednet.edu/xrhs

Organization’s General Goals:
Crossroads encourages a desire for life-long learning in a safe and supportive 
environment that prepares and empowers students academically, socially 
and emotionally.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2018 Q4	 $7,501 to $10,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Crossroads High School.
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May 20, 2019 
 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271 
360-716-5000 
 
 
Dear Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions Committee, 
 
We would like to thank everyone who contributed and helped make these wonder events happen. It is 
with pleasure that I send you this update of how your funds were used to enhance the lives of our 
Crossroads students: Report Q4 2018 14.2 
 
The funds were used to for the students of Crossroads High School to have their first project based 
learning experience, participate in drum making, and go to Hibulb Cultural Center. A totals of 150 
Crossroads students were positively impacted from the help of Tulalip Charitable Contributions. 
 
There were 30 students, including one Tulalip Tribal member, participated in drum making.  All 150 
students when on the field trip the Hibulb Cultural Center. The students were highly engaged in learning 
about the traditions of a fellow student and neighboring community.  
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The project based learning experience had 115 students participate. The theme was Indigenous People. 
Students selected a tribe or experience to research and create projects around. They were able to earn 
credit in different academic areas, based on their work. The project ended with a cultural celebration. 
Members from the Tulalip Tribe and the neighboring communities attended. The students shared their 
projects, drumming was taught, and a feast was provided.  
 

    
 
The primary goals/outcomes were to increase the positive experiences for the students and thus 
connecting them more to school. Because of your help, our attendance has increased, and students 
reported an increase in the value of what they were learning and doing in school. We plan to continue 
project based learning next year because you allowed us the opportunity to show our students the value 
of education. 
 
We extend our deepest appreciation to the Tulalip Tribes for providing funding so we were able to 
achieve our goals and bringing these positive experiences to out at-risk youths. 
 
Thank you for your generous tradition of giving to the community. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Tracy Orr 
Crossroads ASB Advisor 
 
 
 
Bridgette Perrigoue 
Crossroads Principal 
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